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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of April 4th, 2024 
 
  
To: Committee of the Whole             Date: March 26th, 2024  
From: Councillor Coleman  
Subject: Attendance at FCM Annual Conference (Calgary, June 5th to 10th)  

  
 
BACKGROUND 

The Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) is the organization that best addresses the 
municipal issues faced by all Canadian communities and advocates for solutions with all national 
parties. 

Councillor Coleman is a member of the BC Caucus of the FCM Board and should attend the 
organization’s 2024 AGM in Calgary (June 5th through 10th).  This would have the associated costs 
of: 

Conference Registration Fee $1,161 

Accommodation $1,400 

Flights $842 

Misc Transportation $200 

Food & Incidentals 

Carbon Tax 

$250 

$42 

 

Total (estimated) $3,895 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

That Council authorizes the attendance & associated costs for Councillor Coleman to attend the 
FCM AGM in Calgary, Alberta. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
  
 
 
Councillor Coleman  
  
 


